
 

 

*******June 13, 2023 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a budget work sessions on Tuesday, June 13, 2023.  

Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Culbertson, Commissioner Doug Smith 

and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Janet 

Klasinski, County Clerk; Connie Harmon, Council on Aging Director; Larry Malbrough, Information 

Systems Director; Jamie VanHouten, Community Corrections Director; John Jacobson, Planning and 

Zoning Director; Bill Noll, Infrastructure and Construction Services; John Richmeier, Leavenworth Times 

 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Council on Aging.  

 

The Board discussed the budget for the County Clerk to include Elections.  

 

The Board discussed the budget for Information Systems. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Community Corrections. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Planning and Zoning. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Public Works to include GIS, Road and Bridge and Noxious Weed. 

 

The Board ended hearings at 11:56 a.m. 

 
 


